TAMARISK VILLAGE
DELEGATE AREA

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS

OCTOBER 20, 2022
MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Tamarisk Village delegate Amy Provstgaard at 7:00 pm.
NOTICE
Delegate Provstgaard established that a notice of the meeting was sent out in compliance with the association documents.
ATTENDANCE

In attendance were Tamarisk Village Delegate and Board Member, Amy Provstgaard, Association Manager Steve Rippy, Association Assistant Manager, Vinnie Tomaulo and Office Coordinator Alex Morris. 
The following properties were represented by community members in attendance: 


Dan & Brenda Locker
QUORUM
A quorum was not established with 9 lots represented, 2 in person and 7 by proxy.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES
The minutes could not be approved without a quorum.
FINANCIAL REPORT
Mr. Rippy explained the financial report from January 1, 2022, through August 31, 2022
OPEN DISCUSSION
Dan Locker expressed his concerns with the maintenance and upkeep of the RHP properties (Saddleback Village). Association Manager Rippy, and Association Assistant Manager Tomasulo, explained that they have been in contact with RHP and they have received a good response and cooperation from them, and are consistently following up on issues. The RHP Regional Manager is helping in communicating with RHP’s cooperate office. The local RHP office is having a hard time keeping up with maintenance due to a shortage of staff. With more communication, Rippy and Tomasulo are very optimistic, that come Spring of next year, things will be looking better. 
ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.
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